
	 	 BOARD	OF	FIRE	COMMISSIONERS	FIRE	DISTRICT	NO.1	
	FREEHOLD	TOWNSHIP	

	
					NOTICE	OF	SPECIAL	MEEETING	
	
	
	

TAKE	NOTICE:	

The	Board	of	Fire	Commissioners	Fire	District	No.1	FREEHOLD	Township	

will	conduct	a	“SPECIAL	MEETING”	between	the	hours	of	6:00	p.m.	and	9:00	p.m.	

on	DECEMBER	15,	2020	for	the	purpose	of	requesting	voter	approval	of	the	

proposed	purchase	of	ONE	NEW	CHIEFS	COMMAND	Vehicle	at	a	total	cost	not	to	

exceed	$85,000.00	to	replace	an	existing	unit	and	equipment	which	is	obsolete.		

The	“Special	Meeting”	will	be	held	at	the	Freehold	Township	Fire	House,		

330	Stillwells	Corner	Road	Freehold	Township.	All	registered	voters	who	reside	in	

the	District	may	participate	in	this	Special	Meeting.	

If	the	proposed	purchase	is	approved	it	will	be	included	in	the	2021	District	

budget	as	a	capital	expenditure.		The	purchase	will	be	paid	from	existing	capital	

reserve	funds	and	will	not	impact	the	District’s	tax	rate.	

	

	

John	Toutounchi,	Chairman	

Fire	District	No.1	Freehold	Twp.	

	

	
	
	


